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In these times of perceived “post drought” water availability, it seems foolhardy at best to squander what small amount
of water we have been able to save. We are not, by any measure, out of the drought cycle. One marginally good year
does not signal an end to water shortages. The major urban areas are becoming more demanding of our Northern
California resources as time goes by and populations rise.

Please take a break from depleting our water storage until we can fill the reservoirs on a more predictable basis.

Bob Riedel



